
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a wonderful end to our week today with a very special 
visitor.  This afternoon we came together in the school hall to 
welcome and listen to Georgie Brayshaw.  Georgie won an 
Olympic gold medal in this year’s Paris games in rowing and we 
were so lucky to listen to her inspiring journey.  Georgie spoke to 
us about her journey to Olympic gold and how determination 
and resilience enabled her dream to come true.  It fitted 
perfectly with what we speak to the children about each day.  
Each class then had the opportunity in their own classes to ask 
questions, have photos taken and touch the gold medal.  Thank 
you to Georgie and Miss Tuton for this amazing opportunity. 
Yesterday, year 5 had a trip to Tamworth Fire Station for the 
annual ‘safe and sound’ workshops. Children learnt about the 
different components of a bank card and why it is important to 
keep our details safe, keeping safe along canals and rivers, how 
to do CPR, how to look for dangers in the home and how to call 
for help with an interactive experience.  Children also had a talk 
from two police officers about what it means to be a good 
citizen.  They completed the afternoon with sitting in a fire truck 
which they loved.  A great free event held each year by our 
towns emergency services.  
A reminder that our school office is closed now on a Friday 
afternoon from 2.15pm.  Please dojo message myself or Mrs 
Nicholson if there is an urgent message. 
On Monday 7th October at 3.30pm there will be a phonic 
workshop for all parents of Ladybirds and any year 1 parents 
who would like a refresher.  The workshop will explain how we 
teach phonics each day and how you can help your child at 
home.  Please come back round to the front entrance after 
collecting your child. 
On Tuesday 8th October at 3.30pm we are also holding our 
parent meeting for children of year 4 who are attending 
Whitemore Lakes.  Again please come back round to the front 
office after collecting your child. 
The FriendsPTA will be holding our first school disco of the 
school year on Monday 21st October.  You can book your child on 
to this via MCAS (from Monday) or children can pay on the door.  
The disco will be in the school hall and children can wear 
appropriate Halloween dress up if they want.   
Ladybird, Year 1 and Year 2: 4pm-5pm 
Years 3-6: 5.15pm-6.15pm 
On Thursday 17th October, we will be leading the children up to 
St George’s Church for our annual Harvest Festival.  We will be 
collecting donations for Tamworth Foodbank that week so 
please send donations in if you can.  Donations for the Foodbank 
will need to be non-perishable items like pasta, tins, packs etc. 
 
Have a great weekend x 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

           



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Congratulations to all our badge winner this week! 
 
Bronze – Hunter, Lucy, Emilia, James, Alexandru  

                 (Yr1) 
                 Theo, Mia, Zac, Archie A (Yr3) 
                 Emilia P, Katherine (Yr4) 
                 Toby, Chloe, James (Yr6) 

                  



 


